
 
October 8, 2019 
 
To: Bracken Dailey, Registrar 
 
From: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair 
 Riverside Division   
 
Cc: Richard Cardullo, Faculty Director of University Honors  
 Aaron Bushong, University Honors Administrative Director 
 
 
Re: Placement of University Honors Notation on Student Transcripts  
 
I write in response to your June 21, 2019 memo requesting the Academic Senate review the 
acceptability of relocating the Honors notation on student transcripts.  During their October 7, 
2019 meeting, Executive Council voted unanimously in favor of the proposal. 
 
Cc: Cherysa Cortez, Senate Executive Director 


